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IMPORTANT NOTICE – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 
(Receipt of this Notice is presumed to be April 28, 2020 - Date Notice E-mailed) 

 
April 28, 2020 
 
Attn:  P.K. Beville 
Second Wind Dreams 
10892 Crabapple Road 
Suite 300 
Roswell, Georgia 30075 
abby@secondwind.org 
gwenyth@secondwind.org 
 
 
 Re:  Project Extension Request 
 Project No. 2019-04-TN-0628 
             CMP Project Approved: $1,416,653.72 
 Virtual Dementia Tours Comprehensive Education Program 
 
 
Dear P.K. Beville:  
 
Your February 7, 2020, request to expand the Virtual Dementia Tour, Comprehensive Experiential 
Education program to 200 Tennessee certified nursing homes over a three (3) year period has been 
approved. Originally, Second Wind Dreams was to provide dementia education and training to 100 
nursing homes over two years. This change allows Virtual Dementia Tours, education and training to 
be provide to a total of 200 nursing homes over three years.   
 
Based on our review, we find that the requirements at 42 CFR § 488.433 are met and that the 
request to expand the project to a third year may be funded with federally imposed CMP 
funds.  Funding for Year Two is contingent upon meeting all project deliverables for Year 
One.  Funding for Year Three is contingent upon meeting all project deliverables for Year 
Two. 
 
A quarterly report on the progress of the project shall be submitted to the State Survey 
Agency and CMS, as well as, an annual report disclosing challenges, best practices and 
lessons learned.  Reports shall include a cover letter, the name of the project leader, along 
with their telephone number and e-mail address; and the CMP request number 2019-04-TN-
0628 on all pages of the report.  
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Submit all reports electronically to: Stephanie.Davis@cms.hhs.gov  
    
In accordance with 42 CFR § 488.433, states must make information about the results of 
projects funded by CMPs available to the public.  States must submit results of projects using 
the CMP Reinvestment State Plan Project Tracker, due annually in February and posted on 
the CMS CMPRP website. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this CMP project extension, please contact Stephanie M. Davis, 
at (404) 562-7471. 

 
Sincerely,  

                 
              
 
 
 
      Linda D. Smith, Director 
      Atlanta Division of Survey & Enforcement 
      Center for Clinical Standards & Quality 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Stephanie M Davis 
       Louise Ryan 
       Vincent Davis 
       Shaquallah Shanks  
       CMPRP Team 
       CMS Quality Assurance 
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